
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church Commissioners’ process for dealing with representations  

on draft Pastoral (Church Buildings Disposal) Schemes  

settling the future of closed church buildings 

No comments against 

the draft 

Comments against 

the draft 

• The Closed Churches Division acknowledge representations and invite 

the Bishop’s views on the written comments received for and against 

the draft scheme. 

 

• Representors are sent a copy of the correspondence with the Bishop 

and can make further comments. 

The CBUDC decides that the draft 

scheme should not go ahead  

Scheme 

The Commissioners make 

the Scheme and it becomes 

law.  

 

Copies are sent to interested 

parties. 

 

The actual date the scheme 

comes into effect may 

depend on planning consents 

or other legal matters. 

 

Consideration will then be given to 

the next steps. 

 

A further draft scheme to settle the 

building’s future will be issued in 

due course for fresh consultation. 

Please see www.ccpastoral.org for further information 

 

In particular, information about the procedure which is 

followed if the future of the building is dealt with at the 

same time as closure, by a Pastoral Church Buildings 

Scheme, can be found on the Mission and Pastoral 

Committee pages of that site.  

• The Commissioners’ Church Buildings (Uses and Disposals) Committee 

(the CBUDC) consider whether, exceptionally, to hold a public meeting 

about the case.  

 

• If there is a public meeting, representors can attend and ask for 

permission to speak about their written comments, otherwise the 

CBUDC makes a decision on the written paperwork. 

 

• A statement of reasons for the CBUDC’s decision will be sent to all 

representors.  

 

Possible Outcomes 

The CBUDC decides that the draft 

scheme should go ahead  

http://www.ccpastoral.org/

